
Dear Members and 
Friends 
Here we are at the 
end of another year.  
We hope you had a 
good Thanksgiving 
and are getting ready 
for the Christmas 
holidays.   Don’t  

forget we have Gift 
certificates available 
for those friends and 
family that have  

everything. There will 
be an increase in the 
cost of the courses 
in 2005 but mem-
bers will still get the 
10% discount.  Mem-
bership dues are be-
ing kept the same for 
2005 and we are a 
bit  behind with  

sending  renewal  

letters so you might 
get a letter soon.  We 
appreciate all the 
support we have had 
from our friends and 
members who have 
helped us build a 

great facility for all to en-
joy.  We provide a place 
for all men, women and 
children to shoot most 
firearms and get good 
training at a  

reasonable price.  If you 
haven’t been out here  

recently you are in for a 
surprise.  We have had 
the bulldozers working to 
straighten up and tidy 
the 100yd and 200yd 
ranges and we now have 
two concrete pads with  

covered firing points for 
5 benches at 100yd and 
at 5 benches at 200yds 
as well as a nice new 
large parking lot.  The 
second layer on the 
tower is nearly finished 
also.    

We will be CLOSED on 
Christmas Eve and 
Christmas Day this 
year, but we will be 
open on Sunday 26th 
for business as usual. 

Finally, you may have 
noticed Bill’s absence 
for a while.  He has 
been working all over 
Europe and Central 
Asia on various jobs.  
Therefore we have 
postponed some 
classes to allow  him 
time to get back here 
and get back into 
teaching mode.  
Please understand 
this delay as we are 
not sure quite when 
he will be back as yet.  
Please keep him in 
your thoughts and 
prayers.  

Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year to 
you all. 

Stay safe and keep 
practicing 

Bill and Alice Davison 
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We are still the 
largest stocking 
dealer for Accu-
racy International 
Rifles and acces-
sories in the USA.  
We occasionally 
get consignment 
rifles in at great 
prices and try to 
let members know 

first of the awe-
some deal.  If you 
might be interested 
in a used AI rifle 
please let us know 
so that when one 
comes up we can 
let you know 
quickly as they 
don’t last long. 
Don’t forget that 

we also stock 
Nightforce and 
Schmidt Bender 
scopes which 
compliment the 
AI rifles nicely.  
We can help you 
build a rifle  
system from a 
Remington action 
and an AICS.  

ACCURACY INTERNATIONAL 

VINTAGE 
MILITARY 

RIFLE 
MATCH & 

M1 GARAND 
MATCH 

March 12 
START 9AM 

TACTICAL PROFESSIONALS 
INC. 

TAC PRO SHOOTING  
CENTER 

TEL (254) 968-3112 
FAX (254) 968-5857 

Email@ 
tacproshootingcenter.com 

Website  
www.tacproshootingcenter.

com 

2005 Course Schedule is  
also available online at  

www.tacproshootingcenter.com 

TEXAS BRIGADE ARMORY 
M40A1 and M40A3. You can view 
their entire line on their website at 
 www.texasbrigadearmory.com  
Drop in and see them next time 
you are down this way 8am to 6pm 
Monday through Friday.   

Tel (469) 774-9543 

We are pleased to announce that 
Mike Lau and Connor McLeod 
from Texas Brigade Armory 
have relocated just down the 
road from us.  Specializing in  
custom rifle building and  
general gunsmithing eg USMC 

HUGE INVENTORY 
SIERRA BULLETS 

AT BELOW 
WHOLESALE 

PRICES. YOU CAN 
DOWNLOAD  

THE FULL LIST 
ON OUR WEBSITE 

TAC PRO is the registered trademark of  and is used under license from Tactical Products Corporation 

Tarleton State 
University Rifle 
team is holding 
two events in 
March to raise 
funds to help them 
get to compete at 
Camp Perry in 

Ohio in the Summer.  
The Turkey Shoot is 
made up of several 
fun shoots and is 
open to any rifles  
except magnum  
caliber's and will be 
held on the 5th.   

The Vintage 
military Rifle  
and M1Garand 
match is on the 
12th.  More  
details are on 
their website  
colleghighpower.org 

TSU RIFLE TEAM EVENTS 


